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Comments, Regs

2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

I am adding to add my voive to those who oppose the proposed changes to the CRA which would eliminate or
significantly reduce the banks' obligation to participate in programs and activities within the communities where
they prosper. Specifically, all federally insured financial institutions should continue to be fully accountable
under CRA for making investments and providing services. I also oppose the OTS proposal to consider
favorably rural community development activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or

communities.

Thank you for your attention.

Leonard L. O'Connor
Executive Director

Rebuilding Together with Christmas in April

Dutchess County

824 Main Street, Suite 1
P.O. Box 3695
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
845-454-7310
845-454-7378 (fax)

e-mail: len@rebuildingtogetherdutchess.org
www.rebuildingtogetherdutchess.org




